
TOWN OF WAKEFIELD 
CDBG PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Wakefield Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on August 23, 2023, 7:00pm at 2 High 
Street, Wakefield, New Hampshire 03872. Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds are 
available to municipalities through the NH Community Development Finance Authority. Up to $500,000 
annually is available for Economic Development Projects, up $500,000 for Housing Projects, up to 
$500,000 for Public Facility Projects, up to $500,000 in Emergency Funds, and up to $25,000 per 
Planning Study grant. All projects must directly benefit a majority of low- and moderate-income persons. 
The Public Hearing will update the public on, and receive comments on, the progress of the water 
improvements project to the Sanbornville Precinct Water System. 
 
Provisions for persons with special needs can be made by contacting the Selectmen's Office, via 
telephone or mail, at least five days prior to the public hearing. 
 
Town of Wakefield 
2 High Street 
Wakefield, New Hampshire 03872 
(603)522-6205 
 
 


